On April 17, 2006, the following was requested by Board Member Sandra Richmond regarding P2  RFP 03C-013B for Dental Insurance

Question:       We find the college has a better dental plan.  Why would that be since we are so much bigger?

Response:     The managed care dental plan is a rich plan, offering covered members an unlimited annual maximum and an expansive network of providers.  The District offers a variety of coverage options so an employee may choose the plan that best fits their individual and/or family's needs.

The size of the employer group is only one component of the premium.  Claims experience plays a large part in determining the premium.  For example, the School District's per member per month charge for health insurance is $20 less per month than Miami-Dade Schools and they are twice the size.  

There is also a substantial premium subsidy by Palm Beach Community College as well as a blended premium structure, which our insurance committee opted not to do.  

We will continue to research all available plans and in particular compare in detail our plans with those offered by Palm Beach Community College.
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